

May 6, 2025

Dear Priest Lake Community Supporters:

On behalf of the Priest Lake Groomer Advisory Board, I am reaching out to our community seeking support for our upcoming *Groomer Golf Classic* which will be held at the Priest Lake Golf Course on Sunday, July 13<sup>th</sup>.

Our Groomer Advisory Board *Mission* is to provide a superior snowmobile trail system supporting the needs of the snowmobile enthusiasts, which contribute to the economic vitality of our community. This annual event is our single opportunity to raise funds to support capital projects. Our funds this year will be going towards completion of our Nordman Groomer Facility expansion and development of our new proposed parking area at Indian Creek and the expansion of the parking area at Cavanaugh Bay. Funds additionally will be directed to improved trail signage throughout our trail system.

Included in this mailing is information to give you the opportunity to determine your choice of support for this fun and exciting community event. We are reaching out for sponsors that range from high level tournament sponsors to individual hole sponsors. We also are seeking Raffle Prize donations. And of course, we are seeking golf registrations for the tournament. Our goal is to provide extensive recognition during the tournament to all of the sponsors that choose to financially support our Grooming Program. We are happy to negotiate with you if you would like something tailored to your specific sponsorship needs.

As always, we are very excited about our upcoming tournament. We are hoping for beautiful weather and a very large level of participation. A truly great community event.

If you have questions, please contact: Mike Courteau 208.443.3089 or Larry Bryant 208.661.9690. Our tournament information can be found on <a href="www.priestlakegroomers.org">www.priestlakegroomers.org</a> and you can email us at <a href="mailto:info@priestlakegroomer.org">info@priestlakegroomer.org</a>.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely, Larry Bryant, Chairman Priest Lake Groomer Advisory Board